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I am interested to know what provisions have been made for nuclear waste disposal 

if any.  

 

Placing nuclear power plants in local communities is a decision that requires the 

involvement of local residents and not a decision that can be rushed through by 

legislative action. 

 

An investigation needs to be done to uncover possible conflict of interest involving 

business and government. 

 

The rush to approve is an insult to taxpayers and gives grounds  for suspicion as to 

the motives involved. 

 

No, we  do not just trust you to do the right thing in this case. Inform the people and 

earn our trust. 

 

 

 

 


